NOTICE OF

COMMENCEMENT

HORNING MOUNTAIN JCT TO GLANFORD JCT

LINE REFURBISHMENT

Hydro One is planning to refurbish the existing

115 kilovolt (kV) double circuit transmission line between
Horning Mountain Junction (JCT) and Glanford JCT,
located in the City of Hamilton. The transmission

line, installed in 1915, is approaching its end-oflife

and is critical to serving local distribution customers.
This project is required to ensure a safe and reliable
electricity supply into the future.

The proposed work will include:

1. Building a bypass line on the existing transmission
circuit to ensure continued power to customers
during construction. This will involve installing new
equipment and wires on existing towers and installing
approximately 20 temporary wood pole structures to
accommodate the bypass line.

2. Replacing and relocating approximately 33 lattice
towers with new steel monopole structures, lattice
towers and new components to ensure infrastructure
is aligned within the existing corridor. Work will
also include reinforcing the remaining towers
within the corridor.

Project construction is scheduled to take approximately
two years to meet the planned in-service date of

December 2020.

This project is subject to the provincial Environmental
Assessment Act and is being planned in accordance
with the Class EA for Minor Transmission Facilities.

The Class EA process provides opportunities for First
Nations and Métis, public and stakeholder consultation,
and your feedback is very important to us. Please
provide your input by October 12, 2018. We also
encourage you fo attend our upcoming Community
Open House to learn more about the project.

Subject to the outcome of the Class EA, construction
work is scheduled to begin as early as December 2018.

To learn more about this project, we encourage you
to visit our upcoming Community Open House.

September 27, 2018

6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Hamilton District Christian High School
92 Glancaster Road, Ancaster, ON

Members of our team will be available to discuss the
project. You can learn more about the project and what
you can expect when construction is occurring in your
neighbourhood. We encourage you to attend the session
to provide your input, ask questions and meet our team.

If you would like more information about

the project or wish tobe added to the project
mailing list, please contact Hydro One
Community Relations at 1-877-345-6799

or email Community.Relations @HydroOne.com.

For additional project information visit
www.HydroOne.com/HorningMountain

Hydro One Networks Inc. | www.HydroOne.com
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